
 
 

  
 
 
 
DATE:  January 22, 2015   
 
TO:  Jason Mullin, Assistant Principal   
 

SUBJECT:  Marcus HS - IAQ - Initial Contact - Room K-116 - Boy's Track Locker   
                    Room Shower     
 
The Boy’s Track Locker Room Shower had mold all over the ceiling.  On Wednesday 
1/21, I had Darin Bowden, from Apex Titan, to inspect the area for Remediation.  On 
Friday 1/30 at 4:00 PM, ARC Abatement INC, will start the remediation.  Only the 
shower area will be under containment, so the rest of the locker room can still be used.  
Clearance testing should be on Monday, February 2, with the results coming that day or 
Tuesday February 3.  Keith Templin will be in charge of the build back, which should be 
about three to four weeks, depending on the contractor’s ability to get product and 
schedule. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
Thanks, 
Paul 
 
Paul Siddall 
Maintenance Energy Auditor (IAQ)  
Facility Services 
Lewisville ISD 
469-446-8882 
  
 
  
  
 
  
  
 


